
Coolinge Lane, Folkestone, Kent, CT20 3QU                  
enquiries@sandgate.kent.sch.uk     

Tel: 01303 257280 
                                 Headteacher: Mr M Green 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  Sandgate Primary School     
                               

www.sandgateprimaryschool.co.uk 

 
6th March 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Next week it is National Science Week! 
 
As part of Science week, Sandgate will be running two competitions. One is a class-class competition: 
Protect the Pringle! and the other is a mixed age, inter-house 'design your own aeroplane' competition. 
Please see the poster below.  
 
The children (and teachers) are feeling enthusiastic and competitive about taking part and need your 
help!  
 
If you have any unwanted materials at home such as: cardboard, egg cartons, plastic bottles or 
packaging, bubble-wrap, sponges etc, please can your child bring these to school by next 
Tuesday (19th March) as they might be able to be used in the competitions. Photos of the 
designing, making, evaluating and competition itself will be on our class blogs at the end of next week 
if you would like to see the children and their creations in action! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Thomas 
 

 


